
 

 

 

 

Latest update from Mr Smith regarding lessons. 

 

I would like to thank all our students and their parents/carers for their patience 
and support whilst we continue to navigate our current technological 
challenges.  

As you can see, our website is now up and running and we will update it 
regularly with key information. Students can access Teams from tomorrow & 
work will be set on there. Live lessons remain on hold for the moment.  

We will update you as we know more. 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Jim Smith 

Head of School 


